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NOTICE:

The next meeting of the BRRCC will be Tuesday, Sept. 4th at the Greenwell Springs Rd. Library at 7:00pm
_______________________________________________________________________________________
Mobile RC Model Shop:
Have you ever shown up at the flying field to find out you need fuel, a bolt or screw, an aileron extension, glow plug, etc…  Well, Chris Timmins may have the answer.

Chris and his wife Myrna have formed 
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C&M Enterprise L.L.C to better serve the needs of the RC Modeling Community.  Chris purchased a cargo trailer and has supplied it with some of the basic needs of RC pilots and plans to visit area fields.
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As can be seen from these pictures, Chris has stocked the trailer with many of the small items that one may need at the field. 
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Need some fuel?

Chris will also handle items on consignment.

[image: image8.jpg]



Transmitters
Airplanes
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Contact Chris to find out more information on these planes
Chris also handles items used in small electrics.
Give Chris a call and discuss with him his procedures for ordering items and getting them to you.  I have used Chris on several occasions and been very pleased with his service.

A flyer for C&M Enterprise is attached.  It has his phone number and e-mail address.
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Chris & Myrna Timmins

RC PLANES & SUPPLIES

SPECIALITY ITEMS
MORGAN FUEL: Mach-7 15%, cast/syn; Cool Power 15%
FUTABA & HITEC 22 AWG, M & F Leads, 6, 9, 12, 18, 24, & 36 “
extensions all with silicone, DOUBLE CONNECTORS, MIRACLE Y
REVERSERS, CHARGE SWITCH

DEANS 1300 Ultra, 1301 4-Pair Female, 1302 2-Pair Male,
1303 2-Pair Female

DUBRO NYLON BOLTS, COLLARS 1/8, 3/16, 5/32”, E/Z 4/40 Links,
Mini EZ connectors, FUEL FILTERS, CAN Fill caps, TANK SETS 8, 10,
12, 14 oz., SILICONE TUBING small, medium, large for glow & TYGON
gas tubing, FUEL PUMPS for GAS & GLOW, ADJUSTABLE CONTROL
HORNS, BLIND NUTS 4-40, 6-32, 8-32, 10-32, SERVO ARMS, LARGE
SCALE, Futaba Arms, HD & Dual Control Arms, SPINNERS, 1 %4 Red,
2”Black, 2 ¥”Blue, 3”White, KWIK START, NYLON & METAL STRAPS,
WHEELS 4”& 2” Tail Wheel, 3” Super Light, 4” Big Wheel, 4” Light, 4& ¥4
“ Cub, 5” Tire

HIMAX BRUSHLESS MOTORS & Gear Sets

HITEC SERVOS

CASTLE & THUNDERBIRD SPEED CONTROLLERS

Items are priced to make your hobby both fun and affordable!
18475 Belle Alliance Road, Prairieville, La. 70769

225-622-1606; CELL-772-1079

mtimmins@eatel.net





At the Flying Field - Thursday, August 9

At the B.R.R/C field today we had Jeff Pike (who rejoined the club Tuesday night ) fly his Great Planes' Cub and his B-26 both of which he enters in big time scale competition. The B-26 is powered by 4 - OS-30 four stroke engines which really sounded great. The B-26 has retracts, flaps, gunners, bombay doors, and the works. The Cub's pilot and feet move with rudder, one hand with the throttle the other with the aileron.  It has a twin cylinder engine with two dummy cylinders aft which looks so Cub like.
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Welcome back to the club Jeff and I look forward to having the opportunity to meet you and see your high quality planes.

I want to thank Vic for covering for me at the August meeting and at the flying field.  Vic is responsible for these excellent photos of Jeff’s planes.  Vic also provided me pictures of George’s Cub.  I plan to use these in a future newsletter.

Editor – Pat Beard













